
June 1st, 2021 BOD Meeting by Zoom  

 

Members in Attendance 

John Stanton – President 
Grant Reader – House Director 
Chris Valentine – Secretary Vice President 
Don McLeay – Greens Director 
Chris St. Germain – Finance 
Judy Spencer – Ladies’ Representative 
Mike Clarkson – Membership 
Gary Hobin – Club Captain 
 
Staff in Attendance 
 
Dan Kolar – Manager 
Bill Hudson – Superintendent 
 
 
Decision Record 
 
The meeting started at 6 30 PM by Zoom. 
 
1.  As of this meeting we were still under strict Covid rules but hopefully things 
will open up somewhat in the near future.  Once we can open the patio and the 
clubhouse to more than washroom use, we will of course set up things as per our 
government’s guidelines, such as 4 person tables etc.  We are very pleased with 
the way people are keeping their distance at the club for the most part and we 
thank those that are making the effort.   Members may pick up their food 
allotment cards/numbers at the kitchen.  Any remaining balances from last year 
will be carried over to this summer as well. 
 
2.  The downstairs Men’s and women’s bathrooms will be available this summer 
to help with congestion however both locker rooms will still be closed for the 
foreseeable future.  
 
3.  Club storage will also be available very soon however there will be no club 
cleaning offered to reduce the chance of contact as much as possible. 
 
4.  We certainly realize the frustration members are experiencing with some 
allotted tee times from our lottery system.  This is a direct result of Covid as all 
courses are experiencing the same issues with the number of rounds increasing 



dramatically, from private, public and semi-private clubs.   Unfortunately, 
everyone will receive a time that is not satisfactory at some point this summer.  
We again request your patience with this as we are all in the same boat with this 
issue. 
 
5.  We would like to congratulate Ellis Kinnaird who shot 62 last week from the 
blue tees that is our new course record.   Well done Ellis that is an incredible 
round of golf!  
 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for July 7th, 2021. 
 


